

281 Route 46 Great Meadows, New Jersey 07838

Phone: 908-637-4351 Fax: 908-637-8935 www.gmrsd.com/central

Principal: Ms. Melissa Hall

Secretary: Ms. Anna Speer

Dear Parents and Guardians,

For the safety of students, faculty, and parents we will be doing a Virtual Halloween Celebration on Friday, October 30, 2020. Students are invited to wear their costumes during their Virtual Friday Google Meets. Please be advised that all Halloween costumes must be elementary school appropriate. Grade level teams will plan Halloween themed activities that will be incorporated into Virtual Friday.

We look forward to a joyous time and hope everyone will participate. Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, **Melissa Hall**Principal

Central Elementary School